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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/09/2021  12:38:342021/4055/L OBJ Peter  Hodgman This is already the only house in Jeffreys Street with a rear extension at street level. All the other houses have 

extensions at lower ground floor/garden level. The addition of a second storey to this extension, would if 

granted, create a serious precedent, allowing other owners of houses in Jeffreys Street to make applications 

for two storey additions.

If this application was allowed, it would undermine the whole purpose of Listed Building status and 

Conservation Areas .
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